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*- Docket No.: 50-302'

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harley Silver, Project Manager
Project Directorate.11-2
Division of Reactor Drojects 1/11

.

FROM: Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief
Mechanical Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering Technology

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALVATION OF IST PROGRAM RELIEF REQUESTS
FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION - CRYSTAL RIVER UNIT 3,

(TACNOS.75307and76359)

The Mechanical Engineering Branch has completed a review of-three pump and

valve inservice testing program relief requests, Nos. V-115, V-366, and V-371

proposed by Florida Power Corporation for Crystal River Unit 3. Our evaluation

of.these relief request.is attached. This evaluation completes the EMEB review

to be. performed under TAC Nos. 75307 and 76359.

A SALP input for this effort is also enclosed.'
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Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief
Meenanical Engineering Branch
Division of Engineering Technology

cc: H. N. Berkow
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